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Election of board employee representatives in Tryg A/S 

 

 

At a recent ended employee election in Tryg, the Danish employees have elected Tina Snejbjerg 

and Lone Hansen, the Norwegian employees Tom Eileng and the Swedish and Finnish employees 

Bill-Owe Johansson as employee representatives of Tryg’s Supervisory Board.  

 

As substitute members of Tryg's Supervisory Board, the Danish employees have elected Jesper 

Henrik de Gusmão-Sørensen as personal substitute for Tina Snejbjerg and Henning Vinther as 

personal substitute for Lone Hansen, the Norwegian employees Thor Oscar Ugland as personal 

substitute for Tom Eileng and the Swedish and Finnish employees have elected Elias Bakk as 

personal substitute for Bill-Owe Johansson. 

 

The new board members enter the Supervisory Board after the annual general meeting of Tryg  

16 March 2016. At the same time, the former employee representative Vigdis Fossehagen will 

withdraw. 

 

After 16 March 2016, the employee representatives of Tryg’s Supervisory Board are: 

 

 - Tina Snejbjerg  

 - Lone Hansen  

 - Tom Eileng  

 - Bill-Owe Johansson  

 

 

Additional information: 

For further information visit tryg.com or contact;  

Chief Legal Advisor, Bettina Drejer Clausen on +45 29 60 89 33 or Bettina.clausen@tryg.dk 

IR Officer, Gianandrea Roberti on +45 20 18 82 67 or gianandrea.roberti@tryg.dk 

 

Tryg is the second-largest insurance company in the Nordic region with activities in Denmark, 

Norway and Sweden. Tryg provides peace of mind and value for 2.7 million customers on a daily 

basis. Tryg is listed on NASDAQ Copenhagen and 60% of the shares are held by TryghedsGruppen 

smba. TryghedsGruppen, annually, contributes around DKK 500m to peace of mind purposes via 

TrygFonden. 

http://www.tryg.com/

